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From: John Dunbar <JDunbar@yville.com>
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 7:51 PM
To: Coil, Gladys; michael@calistogainn.com
Subject: MTC appointment

Importance: High

Michael and Gladys,  
Please share my application for the MTC board seat with our City Selection Nominating Committee members. 
 
I respectfully submit my name for consideration to the new term on the MTC board for Napa County. 
I understand Supervisor Mark Luce has filled in to complete now-Assemblymember Bill Dodd's vacated position and he 
has served on MTC as the ABAG appointee. I will not discount the commitment and experience Supervisor Luce has 
provided representing Napa County. 
However, I also must note that it's been more than 32 years since a non-Napa County Supervisor has been our 
representative on MTC. 
We have a wide range of issues that concern all of our jurisdictions, and I believe a fresh perspective would be 
advantageous so that we confirm the direction of MTC is in all of our best interests. MTC's mission is stated as "planning, 
financing and coordinating transportation for the nine-county San Francisco Bay Area". It's dangerous to allow the same 
people, with the same individual interests, to make such global decisions without reconsideration and new perspectives. 
Having served on NCTPA for about eight years, including as the current Chair, I have received valuable experience 
regarding our local transportation needs. I also understand how we need to integrate our needs with our regional 
partners. 
I feel like some of MTC's efforts move forward with little or no true review or challenge. Special interests and favoritism 
skew plans that absolutely impact us here in the unique demographics of Napa County. 
I appreciate your consideration and would serve with dedication and commitment to our entire county. 
Thanks, 
John Dunbar 
 
 
From: Coil, Gladys [Gladys.Coil@countyofnapa.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 2:35 PM 
To: Darbinian, Silva; Jill Techel (MayorJill@aol.com); Jill Techel (user1075@aol.com); John Dunbar; 'Leon Garcia'; Leon 
Garcia (lgarcia@cityofamericancanyon.org); Mayor Chris Canning; Michael Dunsford; John Alan Galbraith 
(agalbraith94574@gmail.com) 
Cc: Cindy Black (cindyb@cityofsthelena.org); Dorothy Roberts (droberts@cityofnapa.org); Kathy Flamson; Lisa Blackmon 
(lblackmon@cityofnapa.org); Michelle Dahme; Rebekah Barr (rbarr@cityofamericancanyon.org); rspitler 
Subject: January 27, 2015 Napa County City Selection Committee Meeting at 1:00 p.m. 

Please find attached the agenda packet for Tuesday’s meeting at 1:00 p.m. 
  
Gladys I. Coil, CCB~Admin. Mgr‐Clerk of the Board 
Napa County Executive Office ~707‐253‐4196 
Mailing address: 1195 Third Street, Rm. 310~Napa, CA 94559 
Physical address: 2741 Napa Valley Corporate Drive, Bldg. 2 Napa, CA 94558 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and all attachments are confidential and intended solely for the recipients as identified in the "To," "Cc" and 
"Bcc" lines of this email. If you are not an intended recipient, your receipt of this email and its attachments is the result of an inadvertent disclosure 
or unauthorized transmittal. Sender reserves and asserts all rights to confidentiality, including all privileges that may apply. Immediately delete and 




